
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Arundel                            Term 4  2024-2025               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

It’s been a busy term in Arundel! We have 

really enjoyed our daily games of Uno to 

help us settle in the mornings.  

 

In maths, we have moved on to negative 

numbers. We are ordering, comparing 

and beginning to learn how to use the 

four operations with negative numbers.  

 

In English, we have continued our 

creative writing, learning more about the 

structure and ingredients or short stories. 

We have learned about main and 

secondary characters and the 

importance of setting the action in one 

location and over a short amount of time.  

 

In science, we have begun learning 

about forces. We have explored different 

forces and learned that every force is a 

push, pull or a twist and it changes the 

shape, direction or speed of an object.  

 

Students have really enjoyed taking part 

in new lunch clubs this term, including 

football, craft and gardening. It has been 

lovely to see students’ new-found 

passions!  

 

Across the class, students have enjoyed 

different offsite visits, including Smelly 

Wellies, parkour, climbing and Earth Trust. 

These have provided fantastic 

opportunities to build connections with 

adults and peers across the school.  

 

This year has gone so fast and we can’t 

believe there are only two terms to go! 

We wish you all a very happy Easter 

break.  

 

Alicia, Jordan, Kelly and Kirsty        

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Friday 4th April    

First day back: Tuesday 22nd April   

 


